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Background
The purpose of this project, as outlined in the associated Standards Authorization Request (SAR), is to improve the existing standards on Under Voltage Load Shedding (UVLS) to include criteria for UVLS programs such that the programs work as intended to shed load when needed and prevent voltage collapse and voltage instability in the Bulk Electric System.
We are seeking a cross section of the industry to participate on the team, but in particular are seeking individuals who have experience and expertise with UVLS program planning, design, and maintenance across the United States and/or Canada. 
Experience with developing standards inside or outside (e.g., IEEE, NAESB, ANSI, etc.) of the NERC process is beneficial, but is not required, and should be highlighted in the information submitted if applicable.
Individuals who have facilitation skills and experience and/or legal or technical writing backgrounds are also strongly desired. Please include this in the description of qualifications as applicable.

Instructions for Submitting a Nomination
If you are interested in serving on the Standard Drafting Team, please complete this nomination form by April 19, 2013. The nomination form should be submitted describing the individual’s experience or qualifications related to the project.  

An unofficial Word version of the nomination form is also posted on the Standard Drafting Team Vacancies page.



Standards Process
The Reliability Standards Development Plan explains NERC’s work plan for standards development in 2013 and beyond, and the Standard Processes Manual contains all the procedures governing the standards development process.  The success of the NERC standards development process depends on stakeholder participation.  We extend our gratitude to all those who participate.
	

	For more information or assistance, please contact Wendy Muller,
Standards Development Administrator, at wendy.muller@nerc.net or at 404-446-2560.

	North American Electric Reliability Corporation
3353 Peachtree Rd.NE
Suite 600, North Tower
Atlanta, GA  30326
404-446-2560 | www.nerc.com
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